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	reading
	Writing
	Word
	Math
	Science
	Social studies

	· Be on the lookout for home reading books, they will be coming home soon.
	· We are continuing to work on our writer’s workshop
	· Great job practicing your sight words at home. 

	· Patterns, counting and number recognition.
	· Hot and Cold temperatures
	· Grade 2- Meteghan here we come!
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A Note from Mrs. Lazaruk


What a great start to our year! I have enjoyed getting to know all of the students in 


  Grade one and two.    


T  Thank you for       


  continuing to practice sight words at home with your child. I will be sending home levelled books with your child this month to be practiced  


    daily along with sight  


    words. Please have your child dress comfortably on Friday as 


        they will be   


    participating in the 


  Terry Fox run in the 


  afternoon.














Upcoming Events:


Remember Library books every Wednesday   


October 2 – Terry Fox run


October 7 – picture day


October 9 – No school


October 12 – Thanksgiving-No school


October 14 – Ms. Laura’s birthday


October 26- Morning assembly


October 29 – Hallowe’en party


October 30- No school


October 31- Hallowe’en























A note from Ms. Laura


It has been a wonderful start to the Grade 1/2 year.  I am so pleased to be able to spend Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays of every week with The Grade 1 and 2 class.  Already I have started to see big changes in the way they are walking, talking, and thinking.  On the days I am with the 1/2 class, I will be working on Grade 2 reading, Grade 1 number sense, and Grade 1 social.  In reading, we have been doing a lot of review of words structure and checking for beginning, middle and end sounds.  We have reviewed rhyme schemes, tried our hand at writing stories, and have been listening and thinking about stories from some award winning authors. In Grade 1 math, we have been practicing lots on counting up to 100.  We are slowly working on understanding the quantities behind the numbers and how each are represented.  So far, we are doing a lot of review on quantities up to 20.  We are also practicing our number words.  Do lots of practice counting at home!  For Grade 1 social, we are beginning our large unit on building and understanding community.  We are starting to talk lots about what is in our school, the people here, and our roles and people in the community.��I can't believe it has already been a month at school!  I am looking forward to October and all the fun that we be. Ms. Laura��











High Five award for September





Keein and Zachary

















What we are learning this month:





Contact Information � HYPERLINK "mailto:Jennifer.lazaruk@ghsd75.ca" �Jennifer.lazaruk@ghsd75.ca�


� HYPERLINK "http://lazarukclassroomsite.weebly.com/" �http://lazarukclassroomsite.weebly.com/�














